
Important Announcement: Rescheduled 

Services 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that our services originally 

scheduled for [Original Date] have been rescheduled. The new date for the services will be [New 

Date]. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. Our 

team is committed to providing you with the best service possible and looks forward to serving 

you on the new date. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at [Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


